
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Our Holy Spirit Church and School community is happy 
to offer a warm and heart-felt welcome to our new 

Pastor, Fr. Stephen Prisk,  
as he begins his ministry with us. 

 
To Fr. Stephen:   

We are grateful that Bishop Sweeney has chosen you as our pastor.  We 
look forward to getting to know you and helping you get to know us as 

together we continue to further strengthen and celebrate our faith,  
and grow in the love of Christ.  

 
 

Be assured of the collective prayers for you from your new parish family. 
Your ministry will be a true blessing to Holy Spirit Church and School. 

 
Welcome and God Bless You. 

 
 

                             

 
 

 


